
1

Rachel Falkenstein

From: Charlie Armstrong <CharlesA@southern-development.com>
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 9:19 AM
To: Mike Myers; Keith Lancaster
Subject: Fwd: Powell's Creek Dam

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Pero, Vincent D NAO" <Vincent.D.Pero@usace.army.mil> 

Date: April 4, 2016 at 8:29:04 AM EDT 

To: Charlie Armstrong <CharlesA@southern-development.com> 

Subject: RE: Powell's Creek Dam 

Hi Charlie, 

 

The Corps is very supportive of your proposed dam removal project.  There is no mitigation 

required for the culvert impacts and the Corps believes the dam removal/stream restoration 

project is a benefit to the stream and more than offsets any impacts from the proposed road 

crossing. 

 

If you need any more information, please let me know. 

 

Thanks 

 

Vinny 

 

 

 

Vinny Pero 

Norfolk District Corps of Engineers 

Charlottesville Virginia Field Office 

920 Gardens Boulevard, Suite 103-B 

Charlottesville, VA 22901 

434-973-0568 

 

 

 

The Norfolk District is committed to providing the highest level of support to the public.  In 

order for us to better serve you, we would appreciate you completing our Customer Satisfaction 

Survey located at 

 

http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm_apex/f?p=regulatory_survey.   

 

We value your comments and appreciate your taking the time to complete the survey.   


